
D UniTel Voice 

Sandra Reams 

Kansas Corporation Commission 
1500 SW Arrowhead Rd 

Topeka, KS 66604 

Subject: Docket No. 20-UNTV-525-SHO 

Dear Sandra Reams: 

Kansas Corporation Commission 

OCT O 2 2020 

Utilities Division UniTel Voice 
1280 Iroquois Ave #200 

Naperville, IL 60563 
Tel : 855-888-6423 
Fax: 855-998-6423 

Email : bobb@unitelvoice.com 

September 28, 2020 

Thank you for your email responses last week. Per our correspondence, this letter is to address the 

Commission directly, formally, for Docket No. 20-UNTV-525-SHO. 

Per our recent correspondence, UniTel Voice was communicating with GVNW, in lieu of filing a formal 

response to the Docket. We now realize this was our error. As described, The Commission did not know 

of these informal actions, including UniTel Voice submitting documents and payments. Our hope is that 

this letter will be used as the formal response to be used in the Docket. 

GVNW Staff filed a Report and Recommendation based on what was filed and paid through August 31, 

2020, since UniTel Voice had requested an extension until that date. Due to delays with US Mail, our 

payments and documents were received in early-September. The timing difference between the period 

Staffs Report addressed, and when UniTel Voice's filings and payments were processed are detailed 

below. 

1. UniTel Voice has paid all outstanding amounts, with the exception of penalties. 

a. Check #1429 for $241.00 cleared on 9/14/2020 is for the March 2020 - February 2021 (FY 

24) KUSF assessment and Late Filing Penalty. 

b. Check #1425 for $194.11 cleared on 9/1/2020 appears to be for the March 2019 - February 

2020 (FY 23) assessment and Late Filing Penalty. 

c. Check #1426 for $186.11 cleared on 9/1/2020 is for the March 2018 - February 2019 (FY 22) 

KUSF assessment and Late Filing Penalty. 
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2. UniTel Voice has filed all outstanding documentation, including: 

a. FY 22 

b. FY 23 

c. FY 24 

We have worked very hard over the last couple months to ensure that all requested documentation, 

forms, and payment are all submitted. 

Our liability to KUSF over these 3 years of reports totaled less than $300, excluding the penalties and 

fees. We respectfully ask that you waive these penalties due to the extreme amount compared to the 
amount actually owed. 

Sincerely, 

Bob Blumberg ~ 




